
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The Jasper County Commission is asking for a Request for Proposal and Qualifications (RFPQ) from 
qualified providers experienced in the design, implementation and installation of energy cost savings 
measures, hereinafter referred to Energy Services Companies (ESCOs).  Responses to this RFP shall 
describe the ESCO’s capability to identify the need for, design, install, maintain, monitor, and arrange 
the financing of a comprehensive energy-conservation program that will implement selected energy 
measures on a performance contract basis.  The county intends to select a single qualified provider and 
award a contract to design, implement and install cost savings measures through energy conservation 
projects to address all gas and utility uses in the Jasper County Courthouse and Jasper County Jail.  The 
County intends to upgrade outdated and obsolete building equipment and perform property 
improvements through the program, dependent on the savings identified, and financing.  Further bid 
specifications can be obtained through the Jasper County Commissioners’ Office, Jasper County 
Courthouse, Carthage, Missouri. 
 
Bids will be received at the Jasper County Commissioners’ Office, 302 S. Main, Room 101, Carthage, Mo., 
64836 until Tuesday, March 17, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. at which time they will be publicly opened and read 
aloud in the Commissioners’ office.  
 
 
All bids must be in the Commissioners’ Office on or before the date and time provided in this notice.  
The Jasper County Commission reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept the lowest or best 
bid.  Bid and Performance Bonds are required.  Proof of at least ($2M) Liability Insurance and ($100k) 
Workmen’s Compensation Insurance will be required prior to letting of bid.  This is a prevailing wage 
project. 
 
Equal Opportunity Employer. 
  
IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of said County Commission 
at office in Carthage this 19th day of February, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
Darieus K. Adams, 
Western District Commissioner 
 
 
(To be published in the Webb City Sentinel beginning February 20, 2015). 



 
 
 


